
ECPCG Minutes – 13 March 2014 
 

Present:   Dianne Purnell, Karen Clark, Susan Marshall, Helen Ebsworth, Tim O’Sullivan, Meg 
Denham,  Loren Thacker, Julie Evans 
 
 
SLG Report: Sarah 
Currently working on: 

 Paper recycling boxes in classrooms 

 Bottle recycling through the school 

 Grounds redevelopment – students building planter boxes and seating 

 Sourcing umbrellas for new deck area 
 
Principals Report (see attached) 
 
Assessment Policy 
Karen Clark to send to PG members for feedback 
 
TQA Session 3 April – Mike Jenkins 
Tim to introduce the Parent Group and hand out cards.  Create a form for people to register 
their interest in the Parent Group.  Invite parents of grade 10 students, Pathway Planners. 
 
Elevate 
Cost v Benefit – suited to ‘middle of the road’ students, next session on time management 
14 May 5.30-6.30pm 
 
AOB 
Ideas for other forums we could run: 

 Facebook and social media 

 Alcohol 

 Parties 

 Basic self defense 
 
Next meeting Thursday 15 May 5.00-6.00pm 

 


